
July Roundup 
 
Department Chairs, Associate Deans, and Deans, 
 
With a goal of staying connected, the Provost Office is sending a monthly Roundup on the final 
Friday of each month to the internal university leadership. We know that your time is limited, so no 
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assignment/gradebook, and calendar. Our Instructional Technology colleagues have developed a 
number of supports to help faculty with this initiative: 1) self-help, all-in-one website; 2) 
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